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Dear Saint Anne School Parents,

We are very excited to share with you the hiring of three new teachers at St. Anne. All of the teachers are
valued assets as evidenced from their prior experience and academic qualifications. As stated in the
previous announcement, Mrs. Yesenia Gonzalez, will be teaching fourth grade during the 2019-2020
school year. She will also be filling the role of Assistant Principal, for which we are so grateful.

Ms. Tamika Carter is our new third grade teacher. Ms. Carter has a Bachelor of Science in Media
Communication from Lawrence Technological Institute and a Master of Art in Teaching Curriculum and
Instruction from Concordia University-Portland. Tamika has spent the past five years teaching in
elementary classrooms. Her previous position was in third grade at Quest Academy in Las Vegas. St. Anne
is very happy to welcome this experienced educator.

Our new first grade teacher is Mrs. Jessica Lawson. Mrs. Lawson has a Bachelor of Liberal Studies in
Education from San Diego State and is pursuing her Masters. Prior to this year, Jessica was the first grade
teacher at St. Stephen Martyr School in Los Angeles for five years. We are thrilled to welcome such a
passionate educator to our St. Anne family.

Music will be taught by Mr. Connor Mcintyre. He filled a long term substitute position last year at Saint
Elizabeth Ann Seton School in Las Vegas. He is furthering his education at the College of Southern Nevada.
He has been teaching music since 2017. St. Anne is fortunate to have Mr. Mclintyre leading our students in

music education.

| would also like to inform families that Mrs. Yvette Andes will serve as our interim second grade teacher
until further notice. She comes to us from Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton School as well. She is pursuing her
master’s degree at Grand Canyon University in literacy. Saint Anne continues to be blessed with excellent

educators.

We are looking forward to the 2019-2020 school year being a year of many blessing for your children with
these fine additions to our staff!

Many Blessings in the Lord,

Monsignor Gregory W. Gordon Mprs. Abigale Carpenter
Pastor, Saint Anne Parish Principal, Saint Anne Catholic School



